
Flow Chart to Help Determine Eligibility for the Vermont Medicaid  

Electronic Health Record Incentive Program (EHRIP):  

Last Year to BEGIN Receiving Payments is 2016 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are NOT 

eligible to receive 

a payment under 

the EHR Incentive  

Program. 

If you ADOPT, IMPLEMENT or 

UPGRADE to Certified EHR 

Technology before 12/31/16, you 

may be eligible to receive a 

Vermont Medicaid EHR Incentive 

payment.  

Are you one of the following 

provider types? 

 Physician (MD or DO) 

 Dentist 

 Certified nurse-midwife 

 Nurse Practitioner 

 

Do you practice predominantly  

in an FQHC or RHC  

with a 30% needy individual* 

patient volume threshold? 

Are at least 30% (20% for 

pediatricians) of your patient 

encounters furnished to 

Medicaid beneficiaries in an 

outpatient setting? 

Do you perform 90% of your 

services in an  

inpatient hospital or 

emergency room hospital 

setting? 

You are NOT 

eligible to receive 

a payment under 

the EHR Incentive  

Program. 
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If you successfully demonstrate 

MEANINGFUL USE during a 90-day 

period within 2016 using Certified 

EHR Technology, you may be 

eligible to receive a Vermont 

Medicaid EHR Incentive payment. 

OR 

*Definitions at our website. 
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http://healthdata.vermont.gov/ehrip/PatientVolume

